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This week in history, children have enjoyed learning about the Lofthouse Colliery Heritage 
Trail and its past. In English, children have taken inspiration from the RSPB and St Aidan’s 
nature reserve to write their own Kenning poem about birds. In maths, children have learned 
how to add and subtract fractions.  In science, we have looked at the importance and role of 
a plant stem.  
 

Oxford Reading Buddy: Just a kind request to support your children with reading at home. 

The books are in line with your child’s reading attainment. Books with a red symbol are 
coaching books and guide your child through the text before a quiz. Quizzes are based on 
skills that we focus on in class - VIPERS (Vocabulary, Inference, Prediction, Explanation, 
Retrieval, and Summary). We have started a reading competition at school where individuals 
and classes can win prizes for their engagement using Oxford Reading Buddy.  
 

Spellings: Pupils have received new spelling homework. This week, we have learnt about 

statutory words. 
 

Homework: This week, homework concentrates on arithmetic and on spelling, punctuation 

and grammar.  
 

Thank you for all your support and have a great weekend.  

 
The Year 3 Team.     


